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ST BERTELINE’S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

SCHOOL UNIFORM POLICY 

 
 

  Uniform 

  Grey trousers/shorts/skirt/pinafore 

  White shirt/polo shirt 

  Black Shoes (not trainers) 

  Grey or red sweater/sweatshirt/cardigan 

  Red or grey tights/knee length white/grey socks 

  Red and white summer dress 

 

  P.E Kit – Indoor 

  School white T/shirt/plain white T shirt 

  White/black shorts 

  Pumps 

  Pump Bag 

 

  P.E Kit – Outdoor 

  Trainers 

  Plain joggers/leggings 

  Plain sweatshirt/hoodie 
 

 

Hair accessories should be minimalistic and in red/grey/black or white.  Hair should be no shorter 

than a number 2.  Jewellery is not allowed to be worn except for watches.  Gold/Silver stud 

earrings can be worn in pierced ears (the child must be able to take these out by themselves for 

PE).  All clothing must be clearly marked with the child’s name. 

 

Children are asked to wear indoor shoes in the school.  These may be a separate pair of shoes 

brought from home, or a pair of pumps. Indoor shoes should be kept in school at all times.  

Infants should have pumps with elastic inset or Velcro fastening for ease of use.  Swimming kit 

will be required at times for KS2 children. 
 

St Berteline's has a school uniform, the benefits of which are many. It helps pupils identify 

with the school, it disguises social and income differences between pupils and guards against 

extravagant dress. We have made sure that our uniform is easily available and does not have 

to bear the school logo. If you have any difficulty in providing uniform then please get in 

touch with the school and we will provide some assistance. Fleeces, coats and sweat shirts 

with the school logo are available to order. Please see the order form on the school website 

or visit the school office. 


